
Susan Mottram 
 

RE: Comments on Air Quality Division Proposed Rulemaking (R-37) 
Thank you for considering my comments on the proposed change in Wyoming's regulations on
venting methane into our air and environment. I am strongly in favor of this proposal. I believe it
will make an improvement in our state's air quality at very limited cost to the oil and gas industry. I
feel that often because of jobs and our state economy, the needs of the people who live in our
beautiful state come in a poor second. But I don't want Wyoming to become irreparably harmed
with its citizens suffering from air pollution and its associated health problems (with our children,
elderly and poor being the most disadvantaged). As a retired CPA, I believe adaption of this
proposal is both ethically and financially beneficial to our state. Respectfully submitted, Susan E
Mottram, Sheridan 
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